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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Over the last few weeks, we have been working with staff and pupils to refresh our shared school 
vision and values for Lesmahagow High School. 
 
As part of this consultation, we would like to seek the views of all parents/carers to help shape our 
shared vision and values for moving forward. 
 
If you would like to take part in this consultation, please visit this link ( https://goo.gl/9C61mP ) to 
answer a short survey. 
 
The closing date for this consultation is Wednesday, 23rd May. 
 
If you have any questions, then please get in touch. 
 
We anticipate launching our updated vision and values during the summer term. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Richard McGowan 
Head Teacher 
Lesmahagow High School 
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